
Gregory W. Stepanicich 

6/14/2010 4:26:27 PM
Garber, Stephen (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLGO)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov); Hartman, 
Sanford (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLHb); Dawn Weisz 
(E-mail) (DWeisz@co.marin.ca.us); Elizabeth Rasmussen (E-mail) 
(erasmussen@co.marin.ca.us)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Marin Energy Authority

Steve: As you know I was out of the office on
Friday when you sent the attached letter and did not return to the office until 
today. Your letter goes beyond the issues we discussed by telephone during 
the past week. I disagree with your statement that our Website 
and customer communications contain false or misleading statements. At the 
same time, we want to make sure that the descriptions of our programs are 
reasonably clear and understandable. I am completing my review of your 
letter today and will be reviewing the concerns you raise with MEA staff 
tomorrow. I will give you a call tomorrow 
afternoon.

Greg

Original
Message---------
From: Garber, Stephen (Law) 
[mailto:SLGO0PGE.COM]
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 3:23
PM
To: Gregory W. Stepanicich 
Cc: paul.cianon0cpuc.ca.gov;
Fitch, Julie A.; Roscow, Steve; Cherry, Brian K; Hartman, Sanford 
(Law)
Subject: Marin Energy Authority

«Stepanicich06-11-1 Olet. pdf» 
«Claiming lower rates.pdf»
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Greg,

Attached is a letter following up on our emails last
week and earlier this week regarding inaccurate statements on MEA's website, its 
mailers and its customer notices. I am also attaching a pdf of one of 
MEA's mailers claiming "lower rates".

Steve Garber 415.973.8003

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. 
If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, or an employee or agent 
responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient, please 
advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any 
attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you.
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